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December 22, 2017 

Dear Members of the Huntington School District Family, 

The high level of energy and commitment that each of us brings to the Huntington 
school community is something I appreciate most at this time of the year.  And while 
we are always eager to see the bright, young faces of our students in and beyond the 
classroom, I know that there is a great deal of excitement related to spending the 
upcoming holiday with family and friends.  

Before the last bell rings on Friday, let me, again, take a moment to express my 
gratitude for all that each of you does for your children, students and colleagues.  
Huntington is a great place to educate our children and foster their success 
specifically because of the contributions, dedication and passion demonstrated by all 
who live and work within our school community. 

If past week’s winter concerts and songfests have not helped to usher in a great 
holiday week, I don’t know what will!  Kudos to all involved.  Enjoy the holiday break 
and I wish all in Huntington a happy, healthy and prosperous year to come! 

Sincerely, 

James W. Polansky 
James W. Polansky 
Superintendent of Schools 


